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Prolongation of partial shutdown of production 

 

Pursuant to the Rules of the Zagreb Stock Exchange, Petrokemija Plc issues the following 

notice: 

Due to issues on the auxiliary media systems encountered during the planned restart of 

Ammonia plant last week, the planned date of restart of the Ammonia and Urea plants has 

been moved. 

Required works are ongoing and the new restart of the plants is expected as soon as all 

necessary technical conditions are met. 

Product shipment takes place in coordination with the buyers and there are no major 

disruptions. 
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